
Dtd: 17th Aug, 2022 

NOTICE 

All the girl students who have taken admission and 

filled the NCC form (Online/ Offline) must report 

at College Ground at 9.00 a.m. on 18th August, 2022 

for pre-selection procedure for NCC. The students 

must come in track pants, T-shirt and running shoes. 

Hair must be ties in a bun. 

For any further query, contact: 7876730354, 

9882934630 

Note: Students who have not yet filled the form may also 

come and fill the form there only. 

09s( 
Dr.Pooja Bhati 

NCC Incharge 

Principal 
SGGSJ GC Paonta Sahib 
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